
27th to 29th April 2018 Inspections at MBK Center�
 

No Fake at MBK Center 

From 27th to 29th April 2018, officers from the DIP inspected retail stalls at 
MBK Center. The officers did not find any infringing activities.  

The DIP and police officers have stationed at the Intellectual Property Enforcement 
Center (IPEC) on the ground floor and 6th floor of MBK Center. Those who find any IPR 
infringement activities are encouraged to notify the officers.    

 

 


